
 

July 17, 2024 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3399 

 
Substance Use Treatment/Outpatient Behavioral Health Authorization 
Request (Form FA-11D) Updated 
Substance Use Treatment/Outpatient Behavioral Health Authorization Request (form FA-11D) has been updated 
and replaced on the Nevada Medicaid website on the Providers Forms webpage.  Please note the form now 
requires a signature by the prescriber or requester.   

Providers who utilize form FA-11D are requested to discontinue use of the previous version of the form and use 
the updated form dated 07/02/2024 immediately. 

July 17, 2024, through August 31, 2024, prior authorizations (PA) will be pended back to the provider if a previous 
version of the form is submitted.  The provider will have five days to resubmit the PA request using the new form.  
On and after September 1, 2024, the request will be denied if the new form is not used or if the required 
signatures are not included.   

Nevada Medicaid prior authorization forms will accept electronic signatures using a tool that allows for electronic 
signatures (i.e., Adobe Sign® or DocuSign®) to be applied to the document and includes the necessary information.  
If a provider chooses to use electronic signatures, that provider is responsible for the technical support of the 
signature tool being utilized.  

Providers are always accountable for the validity of all signatures (wet or electronic) that appear on prior 
authorization forms. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/forms/forms.aspx

